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To the FOIA Officer at U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission: 

I am writing to request the following document: 

A copy of the 1981 study by Bechtel Group's Human Interference Task Force conducted under 
the auspices of the National Waste Terminal Storage Program for submission to the U.S. 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission via the Department of Energy; authored by Thomas Sebeok. 

I was provided this email address by the FOIA Officer at the Nuclear Waste Technical Review 
Board, to whom I had mistakenly addressed this request. Please let me know if you require 
any additional information. · 

Thank you for your assistance. 
Best regards, 
Allyson Vieira 

Allyson Vieira· 
Assistant Professor of Foundations 
STUDIO ARTS I CORCORAN SCHOOL OF THE ARTS & DESIGN COLUMBIAN COLLEGE OF ARTS & SCIENCES THE GEORGE 
WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY B110, Flagg Building 500 17th St NW 
Washington, D.C., 20006 allysonvieira@gwu.edu 




